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January 9, 2023

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL TO
warn-notice@dwd.in.gov

AND VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL TO

Indiana Department of Workforce Development
Workforce Transition Unit, SE308

10 North Senate Avenue

Indianapolis, IN 46204-2277

Re: Closure of Children'’s Factory’s Angola, IN Facility
Dear Sir/Madam:

Children’s Factory, LLC is permanently closing its entire facility located at 701 W. Mill Street, Angola, IN
46703. Employment separations related to this shutdown presently are expected to begin on or about
March 17,2023, or during the 14-day period beginning on that date.

Approximately 26 employees are anticipated to be separated from employment. Bumping rights are not
available for affected employees. Affected employees are not represented by a labor organization.

This notice is being provided consistent with 20 CFR § 639.7(f). If you have any questions or desire
additional information, please contact Heather Woods, Senior Human Resources Leader, at 636-744-
6361 or heather.woods@childrensfactory.com.

Sincerely yours,

Ross North
President

314.821.1441
childrensfactory.com
510 S. McKinley Ave. Union, MO 63084




